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Havana, March 23, 2015 

Dear Mrs. Andrea Bittermann / Germany 

 

It is a pleasure for the Organizing Committee of the Havana International Theatre Festival (FTH) to 

invite your company with the show Berlin: Die ratten kommen to our XVI Edition that will be held 

from October 22nd to the 31st in 2015.  

The FTH was founded in 1980, and it is a non-competitive event that opens our stages and venues to 

tendencies, ideas, proposals and dialogues among colleagues from all over the world. 

In this edition, the Festival will be focused on Stage Direction, and thus will hold the work and life of 

Peter Brook – that will be 90 years old in 2015 – as the central figure. 

Appreciating approaches and procedures in practical, theoretical and pedagogical dialogues; will be 

the final goal of our event. Our audience, formed and educated with the tradition of this theatre 

experience, has always played the main role in our cultural gathering. Together with the international 

proposals, we will show the most representative works of  our national theatre scene that will end up 

in an attractive agenda. 

Unfortunately, our current economic limitations will make it impossible for us to cover your airfare or 

other expenses during the Festival. 

 

We very kindly request your confirmation as soon as possible. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rafael Pérez -Malo Stinga 

Executive Director 

16 FTH 


